


To: Members of Detroit Lodge No. 7  
 
I regret to inform you that long-time Lodge Member Walter J. Campau suffered  
an apparent heart attack and passed away very suddenly this past Thursday,  
March 15, 2001.  
  
Walt, who was retired from Chrysler Corporation, was a member of Detroit Lodge  
No. 7 for 25 years, having joined in March of 1976.  He and his wife Dorothy  
were active in many of the activities of our lodge, and attended many ISMA  
conventions over the years.  We will miss seeing him at our lodge meetings.  
  
Funeral arrangements are very abbreviated.  There will be a brief visitation  
at 11:15 am Monday, March 19, with Mass to follow at 11:45 am, at the St. Joan  
of Arc Church, 22412 Overlake St. (at Mack Ave., 2 blocks north of 8 Mile  
Road) in St. Clair Shores.  
  
The family has requested that in lieu of flowers, a donation be made to a  
charity of your choice.  
  
Condolences may be sent to Dorothy at 1462 Hollywood;  Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236-1308.  
  
Fraternally,  
  
Paul M. Jagenow  
Secretary-Treasurer  
Detroit Lodge No. 7  
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Walt Campau at the 1977 ISMA Convention in Dearborn 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dorothy & Walt Campau at the 97th Annual Lodge Dinner Dance in 1988 

Bayview Yacht Club 
 

 


